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We blame in others only the 
faults by which we do not profit.—
Alexander Dumas 
 
Happy New Year everyone.  I 
hope 2011 will not be a duplicate 
of 2010.  Falling snow is pretty, 
but a little would be just fine.  I 
have gotten out my boots, hats, 
scarves, and gloves, but I hope I 
will not have to use them very 
much.  I purchased a new coat 
for Isabelle (dog).  She does not 
want to stay outside very long, 
but seems to like the snow. 
 
The Fire and Rescue dinner we 
hosted for the volunteers was 
well attended. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
We had a most successful Holi-
day House Tour on December 
11th.  The weather was delightful, 
and it was pleasant taking our 
little walk to each of the very 
beautifully decorated homes.  A 
big “Thank You” to Lioness Chris 
Wyant, Committee Chair, and her 
many volunteers who worked 
long hours to make this a suc-
cessful project. 
 
Our Lioness dinner meeting held 
on December 9th was a musical 
program.  We sang Christmas 
songs along with Erin and Dave 
Schafferman who sing at the 
LOW Church.  The Twelve Days 
of Christmas led by Erin was a lot 
of fun to do.  (We must do this 
again next year). 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Looking forward to seeing you all 
at our next meeting in February. 
 
May the tide of fortune float us 

into the harbor of content.  Author 

unknown 

 

 

NO LIONESS DINNER MEETING IN JANUARY 



2 

 
 

Lake of the Woods Lioness Club 
Post Office Box 811 

Locust Grove, VA  22508 

 

Meetings are held at the LOW Club 

House on the 2nd Thursday of each 

month.  Social hour at 5:45 p.m. 
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SHARE AND CARE                                      By Lioness Jean Stutz 
 
Lioness Sallie Good would like to express her appreciation to all for their 
many kindnesses.  She is feeling well and will follow up with her physi-
cians to determine the course of treatment after a double mastectomy 
 
Lioness Virginia Bayer’s medical problems continue; however, her out-
look on life and positive attitude continues. 
 
Lioness Linda Fisher-Kavanagh continues to progress at home after a 
serious fall. 
 
I have no further information on Lioness Peggy Dowd as of this writing. 
 
Please remember, in your thoughts and prayers, these Lionesses and 
others who are ill, recovering, or grieving the loss of a loved one. 
 
 
 

HOLIDAY HOUSE TOUR                         By Lioness Chris Wyant 
 
 
The 2010 Holiday House Tour was a great success!  With the sale of 242 

tickets, we were able to realize a net income of $2,281 after expenses. 

We received rave reviews from all five homeowners thanks to the crea-

tivity and special efforts of Jeannie Dietz, Beth Sundberg, Michelle 

Senft, Donna Crawley, and Christine Getty. 

  

A big thank you to everyone involved especially our wonder-

ful hostesses, cookie bakers, church helpers, and parking attendants. 

 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY LIONESSES 

 

January 4 Lois Ward 

January 4 Christine Wyant 

January 5 Kathryn (Tina) Romiti 

January 29 Gayla Gamble 

January 31 Phyllis Sakole 

 
 

Lioness Committees & Activities 
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From the Editor 
By Lioness Gail Hardin  

Editor, Lioness LOW DOWN 

 

 

The deadline for submission of  newsletter articles for the 

February LOW DOWN is January 20.  Please forward 

them either by email, or mail to Gail Hardin, (contact 

information below). For more information, call Gail. 

 

  

Address: 1002 Confederate Drive 

Email: gail_hardin@yahoo.com 

Phone: (540) 972-5698 

 
  

     Handbook Corrections 
     Please forward any additions, changes, or corrections         

to your Handbook to the Editor (see contact information 

to the left of this column.) 

 

 

  

The Lake of the Woods Lioness LOW DOWN is published monthly by the Lake of the Woods  

Lioness Club, P.O. Box 811, Locust Grove, VA  22508, Gail Hardin, Editor. 
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